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Bikeabilitul

Our Bikeability courses have run very successfully this week. Level One participants learnt how to
carry out a safety check on their bikes, how to stop and start safely, how to manoeuvre their bikes
and cycle with control on the playground. Level Two participants ventured out on to the road where
they practised hand signals and general safety. All the children had great fun and really improved

their cycling skills.

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child

Article 31: Leisure, Play and Culture
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Our football teams have
recently enjoyed a run of
good form. On Monday
11th March, Year Five
played Bishop’s Tachbrook
and drew 2-2. Year Three
also faced Bishop’s
Tachbrook on Monday
11th March and won 4-1.
Well done everyone—what
a fantastic team effort!

UN Convention on the Rights of the
Child:Article 15: Freedom of Association.
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Well done to Y3 AH who had the highest

attendance at school this week with 99% of pupils

attending.
Y6 JB 8%
Y2 AP 8%
Y5 CB 8%
Y4 CD 8%
Y3 M 8%
Y6 KS 7%
Y4 KJ 7%
YR AH 4%
YR RK Q3%
Y1 JL Q3%
Y5 JvS Q3%

Please note that our school attendance target is
97%.

The minimum acceptable attendance, as stipulated by War-
wickshire Local Authority, is 95%.

Low attendance results in poorer educational progress and

********U

attainment.
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Non- Uniform Days

On Monday 25th March, your child is invited to wear something green or purple to

school in support of Disabilitg Awareness Week. You do not need to bring a donation

of money for this event.

Friday 29th March is MUFTI Day. Please bring a donation of 50p per child. All mon-
ey raised will go towards the SPLAT! Children’s Arts Festival.

' Cake Sale Update

Our cake sale last Friday raised a fantastic £226! This money will help to pay for Year
Two children to work with Wriggle Dance during the Summer Term. Pupils will create
dance pieces to be performed at the SPLAT! Festival on Saturday July 13th 20149.

Thank you so much for your generosity in donating and buying cakes. This was a fan-

Please do not send your child to school with a water bottle that has a spray nozzle.

Some pupils are finding it hard to resist the temptation to spray themselves and their

friends!

" Thank You <

Thank you to Toni O’Donnell for rescuing Alan’s keys from the drainpipe musical in-

strument on the playground. You are our good Samaritan of the week!

C /
The Bags2School deadline is Monday 25th March at 3.20pm




3 eld at Newbold Jomyn.
Evenings and times will vz depgl_)ﬁant on
age group so please contact us for more info.
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Contact us for more info...
INFOWLEAMIRAKES.CO.UK

MATT 07713 1560601




Spring Term Diary Dates







